
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Book Week 2019 

This week is Book Week across 

Australia. On Thursday students can 

celebrate by coming dressed in the 

theme of this year’s Book Week – 

Reading is my Secret Power! 

Last week children’s author Ursula 

Dubosarsky visited our school and 

spoke to the primary students. 

Zone Athletics 

Well done to all of the Mudgee Public 

students who represented our school 

last Friday at the Cudgegong PSSA 

Zone Athletics Carnival. From this 

carnival,  30 students were selected to 

compete in the Western PSSA 

Athletics Carnival which will be held in 

Dubbo on September 13. 

It was pleasing to hear of the great 

sportsmanship and behaviour of the 

Mudgee Public students last Friday. 

Western Sport Representatives  

Over the next few weeks, several 

Mudgee Public students will represent 

the Western Region of NSW in State 

Championships. This week Archie 

Clulow is playing in the boys’ Touch. 

Next week Andie Dowdy and Rachel 

Marshall play in the Girls Touch here 

in Mudgee and Rolly Smith will 

compete in the State Rugby 

championships. Well done to all 

students who have reached this level 

of selection. 

Brainstorm Productions 

On September 3, Brainstorm 

Productions will again perform for our 

students. This year’s production is 

‘The Protectors’, a show designed to 

provide advice to students about 

bullying behaviour and strategies 

they can use if they encounter this. 

The cost for the show is covered in 

the voluntary contribution. Note’s will 

only go home to students who are 

required to pay. 

Entry onto School Grounds 

Entry onto Mudgee Public grounds is 

a privilege and is governed by the 

Inclosed Lands Act. I request that 

everyone who enters the school 

grounds acts in a way consistent with 

staff and student expectations. 

Parents/carers are expected to 

supervise younger children closely if 

they accompany them onto the 

grounds. 

Like us on our Facebook page ‘Mudgee Public School P&C’ and follow us on 

Twitter@MPSBulletin for all the latest updates and current events 
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DIARY DATES 

Tues 20 - Wed 21 August 

Yr4 Red Hill Exc - 4E / 4K 

Wednesday 21 August 

Kinder Town Hall Library Visit 

Thursday 22 August 

Jolly Gym 

Book Week Dress up day Yrs. K-6 

Thurs 22 - Fri 23 August 

Yr4 Red Hill Exc - 4D / SU 

Tues 27 August 

Jolly Gym 

Wednesday 28 August 

Multi Sports Day Bathurst -  Support 

Unit 

Thursday 29 August 

Jolly Gym 

P&C Fathers Day Stall 

DISCO   Infants 5pm-6pm 

Primary 6.30pm - 7-30pm 

Friday 30 August 

P&C Fathers Day stall 

All visitors to the school MUST sign in the visitors book in the front office. Where students arrive late or need to 

depart early, again this is done through the front office. 

Have you contacted the school with your updated/changed details? It is important that the school is able to 

contact you in case of an emergency. 

If your child has a change of routine please send a note to the classroom teacher. 

Emergency calls to the office before 2.00pm please. 

SCHOOL BANKING - Wednesday (Volunteers are always welcome!) 

BREAKFAST CLUB - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday  8.30am-9.10am  

UNIFORM SHOP - Wednesday 2.30pm-3.30pm (Residence Building via Perry St) 
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Breakfast Club Expansion 

The School is looking to extend 

Breakfast Club to 5 mornings a week 

before school. Hence we are looking 

for anyone interested in working 2 

mornings a week, employed as a 

School Learning Support Officer at the 

School. There may be the opportunity 

for further work in classrooms. 

Please contact the School office for an 

Expression of Interest Form if this 

would be a position you may be 

interested in. I am happy to discuss 

the role as well, please contact the 

school for a suitable time. 

Week of Dance 

Next week, Footsteps Dance Company 

will be conducting a week of dance 

activities with students across the 

school. This will culminate on Thursday 

evening for a disco – Infants from 

5.00pm to 6.00pm, Primary from 

6.30pm to 7.30pm. Please note that 

there is NO catering occurring this 

year, students will need to make their 

own meal arrangements. Also, because 

of limited space only students will be 

inside the hall for both discos. 

Alan Kerr 
Principal 

LIBRARY NEWS 

Book Week is here! This week we are 

celebrating all things books On 

Wednesday, Kindergarten will be 

walking to the Town Library for a visit 

and on Thursday everyone is asked to 

dress up as their favourite book 

character or something to match the 

theme 'Reading is my Secret Power'. I 

can't wait to see all the amazing 

costumes. 

PRC is in its final weeks. All books 

need to be logged in by the end of 

Week 6. If you are having trouble 

logging the books online, please come 

and see me in the Library or send the 

reading log in to me and I will enter 

them for you.  

Overdue books. There are a lot of 

overdue books across the school at 

the moment, please check at home 

and return any books that you have 

finished reading.  Happy Reading! 

Siobhan Vitnell 
Librarian 

SRC TERM 3 
FUNDRAISER 

The SRC for Term 3 have decided to 

raise money for our farmers! This term, 

on Thursday 12th September, we will 

be dressing up in a farm related theme 

to support 200 Bales. 200 Bales is a 

local initiative in the Mid Western 

Region doing it's absolute best to get 

farmers and landholders through this 

horrible drought. Bring a gold coin 

donation on the day and dust off the 

aprons to make cakes for the cake 

stall. Your support for this important 

charity is greatly appreciated.

Mudgee Public School would like to thank 

the following businesses who kindly support 

our Breakfast Club. A big thank you also to 

our wonderful staff & volunteers!  

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Term 3 Week  5 

KC Conner Farmer 
KL Macy Glisic 
KG Sophia Vassallo 
KH William Walker 
K/1N Georgia Chase 
1C Jake Colley 
1S Madeleine McKenzie 
1R Braxton Norris 
1T Chloe Clarkson 
2L Myah Stott 
2S Joey Williams 
2C Owen Kearns 
2W Heleana Johnson 
MW Bowen Robertson 
5C Aleira McKay 

MUDGEE JUNIOR GOLF 
JUNIOR COMPETITION 
 MUDGEE GOLF CLUB 

To be held every Tuesday from 

4pm to 5pm 

Ages 9 years and over 

$ 5 per afternoon 

Play holes and win prizes 

We look forward to seeing you 
all there for another term of 

golf and good fun 



P&C Update 
Thank you to everyone who voted for the MPS sports 

court expansion in My Community Project.  Voting has 

now closed and the successful projects will be 

announced in mid September.  We'll keep you posted! 

Canteen 

It was a big thumbs up from the students of MW this 

week. They received a visit from canteen manager, 

Tracey with some delicious 

oven-baked crumbed 

cauliflower. The cauliflower 

was fresh from the school 

kitchen garden, courtesy of 

the MPS Gardening club. 

Some children had never 

been brave enough to try 

cauliflower before but all 

children decided to give it a 

try and some even came 

back for seconds! 

Volunteer Update: Thank you to Cassie from KG, who 

organised for care for her baby and preschooler while 

she helped out in the canteen last week! The effort you 

went to and your help was much appreciated, Cassie! 

This week it's KH’s turn to help and week 6 (week 

beginning 26th Aug), it’s K1/N.  No cooking skills are 

required and you can name your day and hours. Please 

drop down to the canteen and have a chat to Tracey, 

email pandc@mudgeepublic.com.au or send us a 

message on the  P&C Facebook page. 

Term 3 Roster 

Week Class Week Class 

3 KL 7 1S 

4 KG 8 1C 

5 KH 9 1T 

6 K/1N 10 1R 

Uniform Shop 

******New opening time******* 

Now open Wednesday 2.30pm to 3.30pm 

The Uniform Shop has 

changed it’s opening time. It 

is now open on  Wednesday, 

2.30pm to 3.30pm, It will be 

closed on Thursdays.  Long 

sleeved shirts and girl's winter 

tunics in all sizes are back in 

stock.   A fantastic new 

microfibre hat ($15) is also 

available.  This hat provides 

great sun protection with a 

wide brim but scrunches into a school bag and still 

keeps its shape! You can drop in and see us in the 

Residence on Wednesdays or you order online from 

www.mudgeepublic.com.au and your order will be 

delivered to your child’s classroom every Wednesday.  

Kidshotz Photography 

Kidshotz are visiting MPS. 

Get a 30 min Box and 

Family sitting plus a 

20x25cm photo of your 

choice for $30.  Help raise 

funds for MPS at the same time.  Thank you to those 

who have already booked.  Saturday sessions are now 

fully booked so bookings are being taken for Sunday 

1st September.  To reserve you session, visit 

http://kidshotz.com/mudgee-2019 or call 1300 309 776. 

P&C Dates for the Diary: 

Next General Meeting: Monday 9th September, 6pm.  

School residence.  Children are welcome. 

Fathers’ Day Stall: Thurs 29th and Fri 30th August. 

Kidshotz photography: Sat 31st August and Sun 1st 

September – Primary School Hall. 

PBL Assembly Produce & Bake Sale: Fri 27th Sept. 
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School Readiness Program 
1 hour classes that are designed around     

multisensory and play based activities to develop 
fine motor skills, communication skills and     

phonological awareness skills, which are the initial 
skills required for the development of reading. 
The lessons will be led by a specialist literacy/

numeracy teacher. 

Age:  Children starting Kindergarten 2020 

Time:  Thursday 1 0. 45am to 1 1 . 45am 

Cost:  $30 

Address: 1 1 3 Church Street,  Mudgee  

Maximum of 5 children per class. A parent 
must attend.  

Please contact our office on 0427298357 to 
enquire or make a booking.  

2019/20 Junior 

Competition

Email: mudgeetouch@outlook.com.au 
The wait is over… it’s now time to register. 

 Registrations are now open for players aged be-
tween 6-12 years old. 

First game kicks off 15th October (Term 4 Week 1). 

5:00pm 6/7s, 8s 

5:30pm 9s, 10s 

6:00pm 11s, 12s 

ONLINE registrations close 17th SEPTEMBER 2019. 

$60.00 Early bird registration fee. 

Visit our website to register now. 

Our club is a registered provider under the Active Kids          
program. Did you know you are entitled to a second Active 
Kids voucher this year?  
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